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INCLUSIVE WEBSITE EXPERIENCE

Lake-Sumter State College is committed to ensuring that all students and visitors, including persons with
disabilities, are able to access and use all of our services, programs and activities. We recognize that
many individuals are increasingly using our website to access information and obtain services.

We understand that website users who have disabilities may use the website with the assistance of
technology, including screen readers, captioning, transcripts, and other auxiliary aids and services. We are
committed to providing all website users with information about our services and alternative ways we can
offer these services.

Lake-Sumter State College is committed to making our websites accessible to all audiences. We are
continually seeking solutions to improve LSSC.edu. Our website offers a wide range of information, and
we recognize that for users with disabilities, some material on our site may pose challenges. If there are
changes we can make to our website to make it easier to use, or if you encounter material or services
that you cannot access, please let us know. Your feedback helps us to identify areas where we can
improve.

We strive to ensure that our website will comply with Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) put
forth by the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C), but recognize that alternatives to using the website
should be available in the event that a user with a disability encounters a problem using our website.

If you are unable to access information or documents posted on this website, please send us an email at
websupport@lssc.edu with as much of the following information as possible:

e Your name

e Your phone number

e Your email address

e The date and time you encountered the problem

e The web page or address where the problem occurred
e What occurred or what you were unable to do

e Any error messages you received.


mailto:websupport@lssc.edu

LAKE-SUMTER STATE COLLEGE

DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES

March 23, 2022

Workshop for Presidential Transition

A meeting of the District Board of Trustees, Lake-Sumter State College, was called to order on
March 23, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. in the Magnolia Room, Leesburg Campus, by Mr. Tim Morris,
Chair. The other Committee members in attendance were Mr. Bryn Blaise, Mrs. Jennifer
Hooten, Mr. David Hidalgo, Mr. Bret Jones, Ms. Emily Lee, Mr. Tim Morris, Ivy Parks, and Dr.
Heather Bigard, Acting College President, who was also in attendance.

Chairman Morris opened the meeting and stated the meeting was called to discuss the
presidential transition and the first item was to get clarification from the college attorney
regarding any state statute or policy requiring the college to do a national search. Anita Geraci
Carver explained that there are no statutes or policies and the board has discretion and is not
required to do a search.

Chairman Morris began by going around the room and asking each trustee their thoughts on
naming Dr. Bigard as the Interim College President. Each member explained they have full
confidence in naming Dr. Bigard as acting President.

He also asked each board member to discuss their opinion on naming Dr. Bigard as President
after Dr. Sidor retires on June 3Qh. Bryn Blaise stated he thought the board should consider an
outside search but the remaining board members do not feel the search is necessary when Dr.
Bigard knows the college operations and has already been acting president in Dr. Sidor's
absence. It was announced that once ltem 3-15 Presidential Transition is called a motion will be
made making Dr. Bigard the full-time President, once Dr. Sidor's retires.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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